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11" January 2021

Mr. Steffen Holzt
Managing Director
Speedcast Pacific Pty LTD
Port Vila, Vanuatu

Dear Steffen,

Re: Revocation of Speedcast Exception License

The Telecommunications, Radiocommunications and Broadcasting Regulator (TRBR) advices,
that the 30 days requirement for your response in regard to the status of your
Telecommunications Exceptional License as per the notice to Speedcast on the 24™" of

November 2020 has lapsed, and TRBR have not receive any response from Speedcast to date.

As such the TRBR is hereby inform you that, Speedcast Telecommunications Exception Licence
is hereby, revoked forthwith.

TRBR wishes to thank Speedcast for its positive contributions towards the development of ICT
and the telecom sector in Vanuatu.
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